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We have completed the required professional development for the school year. With the
HVAC project, we have had additional days for staff training and preparation. This has
proven to be very beneficial by allowing for preparation for our revised schedule.

The later start date has also allowed us the opportunity to get preliminary testing
information from the spring back. This has been extremely beneficial in scheduling
students into classes and should lead to fewer schedule changes in the fall. I can highly
recommend a later start date in the future, for all of the benefits that it has allowed us
this summer.

Jr/Sr high schedules are complete, except for students new to the district. They will be
scheduled as they enroll.

Elementary will be needing to monitor students closely for Senate Bill 9 requirements.
They have received the training for using iReady for the screener and diagnostic pieces.
Unfortunately Covid lives on.

CSIP/CDIP process is now open with Phase One of assurances.

.


